
 

 

 

 

 

Call for Application: 

CAP online with University of Hawai‵i 

 
To whom it may concern,  

 

Greetings from Kyushu University, Fukuoka, Japan! 

 

We proudly announce that Kyushu University (Japan) and the University of Hawai‘i at Manoa will host 

Collage of Asia Pacific (CAP) online 2021.  

 

Due to the spread of COVID-19 across the globe, CAP will be held ONLINE from August 10th to 21st this 

year.  We welcome applicants from all over the world.  The medium of instruction is English and the 

entire program will be conducted using the ZOOM meeting application. 

 

For the details about CAP program, please visit our website: 

https://rcks.kyushu-u.ac.jp/cap/ 

 

The application deadline is June 9th, 2021 (JST).  Taking CAP online program will be an excellent 

opportunity for students to explore the potential of the Asia-Pacific and broaden their horizons in today’s 

globalized world. 

 

  

For inquiries and submission of applications, please e-mail: 

CAP Office 

Email: cap-isc@jimu.kyushu-u.ac.jp 

International Affairs Section,  

Kyushu University 

744 Motooka, Nishi-ku, Fukuoka 819-0395 Japan 

Tel. +81-92-802-2220 / Fax. +81-92-802-2287 

 

 

 

Sincerely yours, 

 

Hiroko Kinoshita, Ph.D. 

Program Coordinator of CAP 

Associate Professor,   

International Student Center,  

Kyushu University 


